
 

 

  

 

  

   

 
  

The voice 
of our 
community 

July 22, 2025. 

VIA EMAIL: councilmee8ng@toronto.ca 

Toronto City Councillors 

RE: Mo8ons MM32.15 and MM32.22 

Deer Park Residents Group’s (DPRG) fully supports these two mo8ons moved respec8vely by 
our Councillor Matlow and neighbouring Councillor Saxe, and seconded by the Mayor, Olivia 
Chow.  We are wri8ng to ask that all Councillors support these mo8ons. 

Our community aVaches very high importance to the restora8on of the Vale of Avoca Ravine 
area and we regularly report to them on progress towards that restora8on. 

The funding for the Master Plan not only will allow for an efficient restora8on of the ravine area 
for park-related purposes, but will ensure that cri8cal water management infrastructure is 
addressed as well.  We agree with all comments provided by the Midtown Ravines Group in 
rela8on to these mo8ons. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cynthia Crysler 

Deer Park Residents Group 

CC: Councillor Matlow, Midtown Ravines Group 
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